
January 28, 2025 

Dear Subscribers, 

The loss of a loved one is never easy, and navigating property matters during this time can feel 
overwhelming. The Sacramento County Assessor's Office is here to support you. We have 
developed a new webpage to provide you with guidance and important resources to help you 
through the process of managing post-death responsibilities. Here is a link to the new webpage: 

Navigating Loss: Death of a Property Owner 

If you need personal assistance with the loss of a loved one, please contact our Loss Guidance 
Team with questions at (916) 875-0750 or assessor@saccounty.gov. 
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